
Hello,

Today at New London High School, a soft lockdown was called due to a medical emergency.
During a soft lockdown, all students return to their classrooms and all common areas are
cleared. Students and staff continue to work in their classrooms. Today’s soft lockdown lasted
approximately 5 minutes. If you have any questions please let me know.

Brian Yerkey

Principal NLHS
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